
 

HELP US SOUND THE ALARM ABOUT FIRE SAFETY. 

Every day 7 people die in home fires. You can change that! 

The American Red Cross is teaming up with Upper County fire 

departments, to Sound the Alarm with home fire safety and 

smoke alarm installation events.   

 

If you would like a smoke alarm installed in your home, please 

contact KCFD7 at 509.649.2789 or office@kcfd7.com 

 

mailto:office@kcfd7.com

